
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

May 11, 2017 

 

Present: Martin Treadup, Chairperson; Kimberly Saunders, Clerk; Peter Berthiaume, Assessor;           Carlos Amado, 

Administrative Assistant to the Board; Carol Roy, Administrative Assistant; Monica Nova, Senior Clerk 

 

Meeting called to Order at 9:00 AM 

Board accepted Minutes for May 4, Meeting  

 

Mr. Amado informed the Board that Mayor Jon Mitchell presented the FY 2018 proposed budget to the City Council last 

night, May 10, 2017. Mr. Amado explained the Mayor presents the budget, which then gets reviewed by the City 

Council, and that the public is able to participate in the process in various ways. 

 

Mr. Amado stated that the decision for the second ATB case of Schick v. New Bedford is still pending.  

 

Mr. Amado informed the Board that Verizon of New England has submitted all of the withdrawals and that they are 

currently being processed. He stated that all Verizon v. New Bedford cases filed with the ATB since 2010 are now off of 

the docket.  

 

Mr. Amado reminded the Board that the Summer Conference will be held from June 20th – June 23rd, 2017. He also 

mentioned that the User’s Conference hosted by Patriot will be held on June 19th, 2017.  

 

 

There were no sales read.  

 

 

Next Meeting May 18, 2017                This meeting adjourned at 9:45 AM  

Submitted by                                                                       Kimberly Saunders, Clerk________________ 
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